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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Jim Craig, MPH, CHEP, CHSP, CPM 

Senior Deputy and Director of Health Protection 

 
THROUGH:  Christy Berry, BSN, RN 
   Director, Office of Emergency Planning and Response 

 

FROM:            David Hall, MA, NRP 

   Director, Bureau of Acute Care Systems   

 

DATE:  December 2, 2021 

                         

SUBJECT: Proposed BOH Trauma System Report, FY22Q1 

 

 

Please find the proposed report included in this package for your consideration. There are no 

substantial changes in report format or content areas, just updated data and information specific to 

the quarter. If this report is satisfactory our staff will process it for the upcoming BOH meeting. 
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